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Dear Parents, 

I had the privilege of joining our Year 2 pupils 

for the second day of their residential trip to 

Beeston this week. It was such a joy to see 

them enjoy themselves in the wonderful      

surroundings of Beeston. On the day that I 

joined them they were working on                 

orienteering, story telling using the parachute 

and sketching outside. Take at look at the 

photographs on the Year 2 page of our       

website under ‘Blog items’ ‘Beeston Day 1’ and 

‘Beeston Day 2’.  

 

The other highlight of my week was being able 

to take ten Year 6 pupils to Jodrell Bank to 

enjoy the experience of learning about the 

Square Kilometre Array and skype a school in 

South Africa who are close to the site of the 

planned telescope array. This was filmed for 

CBBC Newsround and the presenter Ricky   

Boleto was great to work with. The actual  

programme will not be aired for several weeks.  

Once again go the our website to see the pho-

tographs on the Year 6 class page  under CBBC 

filming at Jodrell Bank. The children who went 

will be adding a description of their day to the 

website. 

 

We break up for Easter on Thursday 24th 

March as 25th is Good Friday.  

 

Thank you to those parents who attended the 

meeting on Wednesday about the Pensarn  

Residential; if you missed our meeting the    

information is on the school website under 

Year 5 or Year 6 news items. Please do drop in 

and speak to Mr Collier or Mrs Sant in order 

to complete all of the necessary paperwork 

prior to the trip. 

 

 

Parking 

You may have noticed our local PCSO Carol 

Holmes around school recently. She will  

continue to conduct spot checks on the  

parking both in the morning and in the  

afternoon.  Please park safely and remember 

that The Bears Head have very kindly offered 

their car park at the end of the school day. 

 

Key Dates 
Parent Consultations week beginning 14th March  

Fairtrade Fortnight 29th February - 4th March 

Easter Service Friday 18th March 2pm at St     

Oswald’s Church. 

 

 

 

 
Year 6 have decided on the area for  celebration 

this week.  

They gave me rather a long list but we have  

decided to celebrate our maths investigations. 

Parents might like to try this one (Year 6 did this 

in class this week): 

 
Here is a grid of four boxes. 

 
 

You must choose four two-digit numbers from 1-9 and 

put one in each box for example: 

 

 

This gives four two-digit numbers:  

51    29      52   19    
Their sum is 151. 

 

Your challenge is to find four two-digit numbers which 

add to a total of 100. 

How many ways can you find of doing it? 

  

  

5 2 

1 9 


